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RE: In support of HB 2001 

 

 

Chair Dexter, Vice-Chairs Gamba and Helfrich, and Members of the Committee, 

 

 

My name is Maria M. I am writing to ask for your support of Stable Homes for 

Families in Oregon. 

 

 

Everyone deserves a safe place to call home, every day the number of housing 

crises increases, many are being evicted with their children. 

 

 

My family and I have been living with relatives for four years. I have not been able to 

find a home just for me and my family, due to the increase in rents. It is very 

uncomfortable for me and my children, however it is the only possible way to afford a 

place for a home. 

 

I would like to find a place for my children to live a little less uncomfortable and have 

their privacy. 

 

 

For my family and families like me, I ask you to support the Stable Home for Oregon 

Families bill. 

 

 

Thank you so much 

 

 

Maria M. 


